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Letter in Support of Real Life Skills

To Whom it May Concern:

The San Diego Housing Commission is pleased to offer this letter of support for the Real Life Skills
program. The Housing Commission has had the opportunity to have the Real Life Skills program
taught to our clients on multiple occasions. Richard Karlson and James Robins have put together a
remarkable, finely-tuned presentation that speaks directly to individuals facing life challenges and low
or lost self-esteem. The instructors and topics are always on point and feedback from clients has been
overwhelmingly positive. Their encouraging and reassuring style of presenting puts the clients
immediately at ease and makes for a relaxed learning environment.

Client response to Real Life Skills has been so favorable that we look forward to
opportunities to introduce their program into new settings.

['am pleased to offer my support and recommend Real Life Skills to any organization
that desires to provide uplifting support to clients struggling with life challenges and
ready to pursue success.

Sincerely,

oltihai, Mgy~

Stephanie Murphy

Vice President

Workforce & Economic Development
Achievement Academy
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